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Attn: Sitira Pope 0L Lag 2 SO
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety /‘3_‘/0,; 0 A (44
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 /’7"'/7@0/" @ff,ol Oge.
Denver CO 80203 e §2mgye
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RE: Rocky Mountain Aggregate and Construction, LLC.
Uncompahgre Pit 112c Application, File No. M-2013-007

As an interested person concerning the referenced application, | am making a motion to request
participation in the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board’s formal hearing, scheduled August
14-15, 2013 via phone conferencing.

Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,

o Tt

Leigh Robertson

596 Sabeta Drive, #D
Ridgway, CO 81432
970.316.1650

P.S. I would also request that you simplify requirements, e.g., not require people to send these
requests to every person of interest. Thank you,

A copy of this letter was emailed or mailed to:

Zane Luttrell Carter & Stacy Trask
Janice Wheeler Keith & Sharon Rasmussen
Al & Vicki Becker Roger Noble

Dennis Schultz Jim & Paula Wyrick

Lester & Kathlean Stigall Richard Schulz

Dr. Joseph J. & Many A. Scuderi Stan & Kathy Borinski
Gene & Carolyn Kliethermes Laurie Brant

Barbara Bernhardt Dee Stryker
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STATE OF
COLORADO

Fwd: Request due today re: Uncompahgre Pit, M-2013-007

Pope - DNR, Sitira <sitira.pope@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 29, 2013 at 4:34 PM
To: Wally Erickson - DNR <wally.erickson@state.co.us>
Cc: John Roberts <jj.roberts@state.co.us>, Julie Murphy <Julie.murphy@state.co.us>

Here's another one.

Thanks,
Sitira R
L0 M,
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From: Leigh Robertson <leighrobertson3@gmail.com> JUZ 7 E%D
Date: Mon, Jul 29, 2013 at 4:32 PM 13 9 2
Subject: Request due today re: Uncompahgre Pit, M-2013-007 Qi l{/‘g,ﬁ”@g i 13
To: DMG_web@state.co.us, Sitira.Pope@state.co.us /th,=',7 or @‘;4 oj\;,r/-he
Ghay 23 e
f?u a;gfibn)

Dear Sitira,

Please see the attached letter requesting phone conferencing for the Aug. 14-15
Board meeting. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Leigh Robertson

a@ LR letter to Mine Board re phone conferencing.pdf
186K

https://mail.g oog le.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik= 27687 18d1b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1402c913c1d4f158
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